
               Cape Cod Lighthouse Charter School
                            Do Not Photograph Form
Dear Families:

From time to time we use photographs of students and teachers in publications such as 
brochures, newspapers, articles, etc.  We also occasionally use videography for 
educational purposes.

If you wish to prevent the publication of your child’s photograph please complete the 
form below and return it to school.

WE WILL NOT PUBLISH THE FULL NAMES OF OUR STUDENTS ON OUR WEB SITE 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN THE BELOW FORM only if you wish to limit 
publication (otherwise permission to publish in the manner above will be assumed).

PHOTOGRAPHS/ VIDEOTAPING

____ I DO NOT want pictures of my child to appear on the CCLCS web site or other 
publications.

____ I DO NOT want my child videotaped for educational purposes.

__________________________        ______________________________  
        (PRINT CHILD’S NAME)                      Parent/guardian signature

_________________   ! ! ! ________________ 
      (Homeroom)! Date


